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31.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor,

I am writing to express my opposition to item 31 of the Shower Program at the 
Rose Avenue Parking Lot. I believe that the Board of Supervisors should 
consider purchasing Portable Toilets with Showers, Shower Curtain Style for 
the homeless population instead. This would allow them to have access to 
these facilities 7 days a week, as opposed to just 2 days a week.

I believe that providing Portable Toilets with Showers, Shower Curtain Style 
would greatly benefit the homeless community by offering them a safe and 
hygienic place to clean themselves regularly. Additionally, having these 
facilities available every day would help to improve the overall health and 
well-being of those experiencing homelessness.

I urge you to consider this alternative solution and allocate funds towards 
purchasing Portable Toilets with Showers, Shower Curtain Style for the 
homeless population. By doing so, we can make a positive impact on the 
lives of those in need and provide them with the resources they require to 
maintain their dignity and hygiene.

Thank you for considering my perspective on this matter.

Sincerely,
Monisha Parker

cheryindustrial.com/products/as-is-portable-toilets-with-shower-shower-
curtain-style
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